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124 Camden Road 30/07/2017  16:53:132017/2874/P COMMNT KEYVAN Dear Kate, Regarding application 128 Camden Road, there are 11 shops on one side of the 

road and 11 shops on the other side of the road.  From these 22 shops, 7 are food shops, I 

do not think there is room for anther one in the area as most of the food shop traders are 

already struggling.  We need to keep the existing A1 shops ( Barbers ) so it brings a different 

mix of people into to the area. Also, this part of Camden is supposed to be an 

environmentally protected area, so the introduction of ventilation ducts sticking out of every 

other building between St Pancras and Royal college street would be a major eye sore to the 

area and would create noise pollution.  You need to consider all these factors before granting 

another change of use to A3.
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